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      On April 18th, Good Friday,   Our 
Council completed its seventh and final 
Fish fry for this year’s Lenten season. 
   I would like to acknowledge all the workers 
who made this a successful and worthwhile 
fundraiser for our Council.  At our May 
Council meeting we will have a full 
accounting of our efforts.  
     Everyone who worked on this year’s fish 
fry’s are invited to attend our Councils “Fish 
Fry workers” thank-you dinner on Friday, 
May 2, at 5 pm in Saint Mark’s Hall.   Youth 
group workers and leaders from both Saint 
Marks and Saint Lawrence along with the 
Boy Scout Troop 278 workers and leaders are 
all invited and we hope to see everyone at our 
dinner on Friday.   Cold cuts, rolls, pizza, pop 
and Cake will be available for all to enjoy. 
 
     Moving right along:   This coming 
Sunday, May4th,  Our Council is holding 
A “Sticky-Lips Barbecue Fundraiser in the 
Parking lot of Saint Lawrence Church on 
North Greece Road.   We all need to get 
back to Todd Hogan with our sales and 
money so that a final ordering count can 
be given to Sticky –Lips.  Any unsold 
tickets will also need to be turned in and 
accounted for.   If you can help on Sunday 
After the 10:30am mass at Saint Lawrence, 
Please let Todd know.  He is looking for 
about 10 volunteers to fill orders.  Todd’s 
Number is 749-1753.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

            NEXT COUNCIL 

Meeting 
MAY 15th  

Meeting at 7:00 pm. 

 

Good of the order 
People in most need of our prayers. 

       Jim Chatterton, Derek Murphy,  
 Peter Van Slooten, Beverly Gelormini, 
Don Bixby and Gary Valentine also Felicia 
Fleszar, Joan Quarfot, Judy Maldonado, 
Ramon G.and Elaine Becker. 
 
 
. 

Mark Your Calendar: 
5/2/14  Fish Fry workers “Thank- You 
Dinner.  5pm till?   St. Marks Hall.   All 
Workers welcomed and invited.  Wives and 
Girlfriends also! 
5/4/14  Stickey Lips Barbecue at Saint 
Lawrence.  Please Come and Help out!! 
After 10:30 am mass till gone! 
5/13/14  8:15 Breakfast at Long Pond  
Restaurant.  
5/15/14 Council   Meeting at 7 pm .   
Council room at Saint Marks. 
5/27/14 8:15 Breakfast at Long Pond 
Restaurant  
 
 
 
 
 

Questions/Concerns for your 
 Grand Knight:  Ken Kruger 
Please Call 585-225-5975(home) 
or 585 738-1086 (Cell).  E-Mail: 

ken kruger59@yahoo.com 
 
 

Grand Knights Message 
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 Our new Website: 

 
Our Council has a new 
website: 
http://www.stmarksknigh
ts.org/. 
It’s the best place to go to 
keep current on all 
events.   When you visit, 
please be sure to also 
“like” us on our new 
Facebook Page. 
   You will also be able to 
Link to our Boy Scout 
Troop #278 website from 
our Councils website. 
 
 
 
 
Council Dues:  
Please remember to send 
Your Council dues to 
Ed Weidenkeller for 
2014.  $20/year.  Ed’s 
Address: 
85 Long Park Lane 
Rochester, N.Y. 14612 
     Ed has informed me 
that we still have six 
members who have not  
paid their dues yet. 
Please get this taken care 
of  

MAY 2014 Birthdays: 
 
Joseph P Mammino        5/8 
Dario Bevilacqua             5/16 
Victor Dulnik                   5/19 
Lawrence White               5/20 
Ken Kruger                      5/24 
Ramon F. Becker             5/28 
John J. McHale                5/28 
 
BOY SCOUT TROOP 278:    
   The Eagle Court of Honor was held 
on April 5th in Saint Marks Church 
Hall. 
  As the Chartering Organization 
representative I was pleased to be 
able to present Thomas Green with a 
$50 Council check to acknowledge 
his efforts as he became the 50th 
Eagle Scout from the 
troop at Saint Marks.  I also 
presented Thomas with a framed 
certificate from our Supreme Council 
in New Haven, Connecticut in 
recognition of achieving the highest 
rank one can achieve in the Boy 
Scouts of America. 

COFFEE FOR HOSPICE: 
   A box has been placed in the 
Narthex of Saint Marks Church 
TO COLLECT CANS OF COFFEE WHICH 
WILL BE DELIVERED TO LOCAL AREA 
HOSPICES, WHERE THE COFFEE POTS 
FOR STAFF AND PATIENTS FAMILIES 
ARE GOING 24 HOURS/DAY.  PLEASE 
CONSIDER BRINGING A CAN OF COFFEE 
AND PLACING IT IN OUR BOX FOR THIS 
GREAT CAUSE.   THANKS!! 

 
The following list of officers will 
serve our 
Council for a term of one year 
starting on July 1st, 2014 to June 
30th,2015.: 
Chaplin 
Rev. Frederick Bush (appointed) 
Spiritual Advisor 
Deacon Thomas Beck (appointed) 
Grand Knight: Ken Kruger, 4th term. 
Deputy Grand Knight: Michael R.  
Bracci 
Chancellor: Albert Bodamer 
Recorder: Rick E. Monnat 
Financial Secretary:  Edward H. 
Weidenkeller PGK (appointed) 
Treasurer: Martin D. Sindon, PGK. 
Advocate: Scott C. Murphy 
Warden:  Henry Maldonado 
Inside Guards: Ralph Dinitto 
                         Jerry Figliole 
Outside Guards: George C. 
Donohue and Richard Rizzo 
Board of Trustees: 
George Schenk PGK, FN, DD. 
Mario Di Giambattista 
Richard A. Mazzatti 
Lecturer:  Marvin J. Konz 
(appointed) 

 
  
  
          


